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      Thursday 5th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 will be going on a local walk along the surrounding roads of Bonneville Gardens as 

part of their Geography lesson and ‘Toys’ topic on Tuesday 17th October 2023. Please 

encourage your child to bring 1 toy or teddy to school that can join us as we show them 

around our local area. 

 

If you are interested in helping on this trip as we will need parents/carers to assist us on the 

journey, please email the admin team. Teachers will inform parents if their help is required. 

The trip will take place from 1.10pm to 2.25pm.  

 

Parent/Carer helper will need to be in school for 1.00pm for a debrief. 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Greenland and Miss Lindars 

Year 1 Class Teachers 


